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EAST AYRSHIRE COUNCIL
RECYCLING ARRANGEMENTS 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Western Road Recycling 
Centre is closing for 
essential works on 
Sunday 8th April 2018 
at 5.50pm for 7 weeks.
Western Road extended 
opening hours up to and 
including Sunday 8th April:
Monday and Thursday 
8.00am to 7.50pm 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
8.00am to 5.50pm

Saturday and Sunday 
8.00am to 5.50pm, this includes 
the Easter public holidays

Please note that waste and 
recycle collections will continue 
as normal during 
this period.

We thank you 
for your patience 
and helping 
to keep our 
communities 
“Clean, Green 
and Vibrant”

Alternative 
arrangements to 
recycle and dispose of 
your waste during the 
7 week closure period 
are as follows:
Southhook Waste Transfer 
Centre, Southhook Road in 
Kilmarnock:

Open Sundays, with effect from 
Sunday 15th April, 8am - 6pm.

This site will accept general waste 
(green bin waste), wood and garden 
waste. Vans and trailers by appointment. 

Garlaff, Skares near Cumnock: 
Extended opening hours: 
8am - 6pm, seven days 

Households in the KA1, KA2, KA3 and 
KA4 postcode areas (Stewarton Valley, 
Irvine Valley and Kilmarnock) may 
present up to 3 additional black bags 
of residual waste as part of our general 
waste kerbside collection arrangements, 
during the closure period.

Contact: Western Road helpline 
on 01563 554033 which will be 
operational 7 days a week, during 
office hours throughout this time.


